
 

 
 

 
 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 14th February 2025 

 

 
 
Dear Families 
 
This Friday, we are holding a non-uniform day where the Academy will be raising money for our RISE provision in 

school to support their gardening initiative. As part of the curriculum, we will be planting, growing and nurturing 

our own plants and vegetables in our own allotment. We will be raising money to buy plants, tools and box planters 

to support the RISE provision in making this a useable area in school for all.  

 

• Students are to bring £1 (more if you want to contribute) and hand this in line-ups and at the student 

entrance. 

 
Thank you in advance for your support, 

 

 
 

Assistant Headteacher – SEND and Inclusion 

 


